
Kind Regards, 
Hayden Iles 
Tumuaki - Principal
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Message from our Principal....
Tēna koutou katoa, Goeie dag, 안녕하세요, أهلا, 您好, こんにちは,
Welcome......

This Weeks Featured Business Partner

Our first term is progressing well, and our children are actively 
engaged in their classroom programmes.

With the change in seasons, we have noticed an increase in student 
illnesses. If your child is absent from school, please inform the office 
via our Hero App or email. For absences of three or more days, we kindly ask that you
email the office as well. We appreciate your cooperation in keeping us updated.

This Thursday, our Year 3 students will be heading to Murrays Bay Beach for an
exciting trip. Throughout the day, they will explore rock pools, identify marine
creatures, learn about reducing pollution, and discover ways to care for our beaches. It
promises to be a fantastic learning experience for the students.

PTA Festival
Our PTA and staff are busy preparing for the upcoming festival, which is scheduled for
Saturday, April 5th. A huge thank you to all the families who have contributed items for
the event - your support is greatly appreciated! We look forward to a fun and
successful festival.

Lastly, we sincerely appreciate our parent community for supporting your children in
their learning journey. Your involvement makes a real difference in their education.
Thank you for your continued support!
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

WEEK 8

24 MARCH

Teacher Only
Day - School

Closed

25 MARCH 26 MARCH 27 MARCH

Mid Bays
Swimming

Y3 Beach Trip

28 MARCH

Y5&6 Assembly

WEEK 9

31 MARCH 1 APRIL 2 APRIL 3 APRIL 4 APRIL

Y1&2 Assembly

WEEK 10

7 APRIL 8 APRIL

PTA Meeting

9 APRIL 10 APRIL 11 APRIL

Y3&4 Assembly

End of Term, school
closes @3pm



REMINDER
Electric Scooters/Skateboards/Segways

Out of concern and caution for the safety of our
students, the school Board  have banned the use of e-
scooters, 
e-skateboards and segways, effective from 14 October
2024

This decision was made in order to prevent the
potential of serious accidents from happening in an
already congested area of traffic for our students.
Keeping students at our school safe is the most
important consideration

Students are welcome to use non-motorised scooters
or bikes to get to and from school providing they are
wearing appropriate safety helmets.

We thank you for your understanding and support.
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https://www.murraysbay.school.nz/enrol/
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We want to take this
opportunity to thank our 2025

Festival sponsors. With their
generous support, we can

create a successful fundraiser
event that the school and

wider community will enjoy.Main Festival 
Naming Sponsor

Cake Stall Sponsor

Sausage Sizzle Sponsor



·$500 Camplight NZ voucher – 
choose 1 of the following: ultimate picnic set up

for up to 12 people, indoor sleepover party for
up to 4 people, outdoor tent party for up to 4

people

·$300 Tui & Toi Craft Birthday Party voucher

·Win your own Takapuna Beachside Cinema
experience – the whole cinema to yourself and up

to 28 mates + choice of movie

·Principal for a day

·Pizza & Pool party for classroom
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A couple of other thank you mentions: 

·Bakers Delight for supplying the bread for the sausage sizzle 
·Pform for sponsoring the Ninja Course
·Shaun from Takapuna Beachside Cinema for supplying the bouncy castle

We would also like to thank you for all the donations coming in thick and fast – we’re
almost there! We know the kids love to pick a novelty jar, bag of lollies, dive for a new
soft toy or this year pick some new books to take home – every cent counts and this
year all funds raised on the day will be going toward a new senior playground. Be sure
to bring plenty of cash on the day as there will be a silent auction with many gifts and
vouchers to bid on including a live auction and spinning wheel raffle…there will be
something for everyone!

LIVE AUCTIONS
UP FOR GRABS

Keep an eye out on HERO for any other festival updates. 
The Festival Map will be shared soon - so you can start to plan your day.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScltugAKYhhm8jXibLNOjCqArKZVY4AEfthWLYJCclByH5kwg/viewform


Advertise in our Community Section - $25+gst per edition
Adverts need to be relevant to our School Community - email office@murraysbay.school.nz for more information

Community Notices
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